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The Town of Edmeston Town Board held a Public Hearing on November 14, 2006 at 
6:30PM in the Edmeston Municipal Building. The following Town Office members were 
present: 
Present:                                  Supervisor:  Russell Dutcher 
               Councilman: Fred Tilbe 
                                                Councilman: Dave Green 
                                                Councilman: Ed Schutz 
    Highway Supt: Dale Lund 
                                     Town Clerk: Katie Barker 
Others Present:  None 
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to review and discuss concerns and questions about 
the 2007 Preliminary Budget. 
 
There was no discussion or questions from the public.  Everyone present having the 
opportunity to be heard, Supervisor Russell Dutcher adjourned the meeting at 7:00 PM. 
 
       Katie Barker 
       Town Clerk  

 
 


